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11th June 2024 

 
Young Actors Performance: Romeo and Juliet 2.0 

 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

We are excited to welcome you in to watch the play ‘Romeo and Juliet 2.0’ performed 
by the Young Actors Club on Thursday, 27th June.  The performance will start at 4pm 
and finish by 4:30pm. Please arrive promptly so we can start on time. 
 
The play, directed by the Young Actors Club lead Helena Kruder, imagines what life for 
Romeo and Juliet might be like if they met in the 21st century: whilst the ‘ancient 
grudge’ between their families has been long overcome, no longer getting in the way of 
Romeo and Juliet’s relationship, the family members – old and young – need to figure 
out how to be there for each other in a world of technology and climate change.  
 
Entrance gates on Mattison Road will be opened just before the performance starts for 
your entry.  When the performance finishes, we ask that you return to the playground 
and wait to collect your child so that they can get changed and collect their belongings. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


